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§ Head Office: 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.

Extract from a letter received from Mr.Dyvkes dated 17th

June, 1910.

Dear Mr.Scott,

I was called away in a hurry to this port
vegterday afternoon and on leaving the 0ffice I told the
clerk that he could forward on my First Entry Report
on the new steamer "RENDSRBRURG", Report No.11509, now it has
occurred to me that I have not entered the dimensions
and tests of the flexible steel wire hawsers and stream

hawser on the report.




